
   
 

      
 

 

 

 

June 13, 2023 

 

MEDIA UPDATE RE BROOKHILL VILLAGE 

 

Griffin Brothers Companies and Quore Real Estate Advisors, are pleased to 

announce, productive and ongoing conversations with the City of Charlotte, and 

Mecklenburg County, for a possible Char-Meck joint investment and partnership; 

that will allow the residents and community stakeholders, to remain in the historic 

community, in improved product until 2049. 

 

Included in this joint effort and ongoing conversations, is the potential addition of 

The Harvest Center of Charlotte, as a strategic partner, and the relocation of their 

dynamic campus from the airport to Brookhill Village.  

 

We continue to work through numerous redevelopment prototypes, and vet 

interested concepts and businesses. As plans progress, we look forward to first 

informing our residents of confirmed plans, followed by media updates. 

 

We look forward to our continued community partnership, and continued dialog 

with our media partners. 

 
 

Looking Forward, 
 

Antoine Q. Dennard Mike Griffin 

 
 
Please direct all media inquiries to: 

Antoine Q. Dennard 

Quore Real Estate Advisors 

Brookhill Village Landlord & Lease Holder Representative 

On behalf of Griffin Brothers Companies 

adennard@quoreadvisors.com | 704.579.7845 
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